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April is "National Child Abuse Prevention Month"
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To report a suspected case of child abuse or neglect, the New York State Child Abuse hotline can

be reached at 1-800-342-3720.

April is observed as National Child Abuse Prevention Month.

Read more from the Sar-Gazette, " Pinwheels for Prevention highlights child abuse problem”

To report a suspected case of child abuse or neglect, the New York State Child Abuse hotline

can be reached at 1-800-342-3720.


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/child-abuse
http://americanspcc.org/national-child-abuse-prevention-month/?gclid=CPGnwYywn9MCFYSLswodgtINgg
http://www.stargazette.com/story/news/local/2017/04/12/pinwheels-prevention-highlights-child-abuse-problem/100373432/

For more information, visit he New York State Office of Children and Family Services

website at: http://www.ocfs.ny.gov/main/cps/faqs.asp#r eport.


http://ocfs.ny.gov/main/cps/faqs.asp#report

